

ST JOHN FISHER



NEWSLETTER



END OF LENT I



Dear families, we are now in the season of Lent and we have completed our first half of our Lenten Term.

Children were excellent at Mass on Ash Wednesday, they are a credit to you and to their school and parish.

Thank you to the parents who attended the SEND coffee afternoon, we had a great catch up and shared our experiences together. Look out for the date for the next one.

colour run will come home with children today.

Sign up letters for parent's evening will come home with children after half term.

Have a wonderful half term break,. God Bless.



SCHOOL UPDATES

You will receive an important email about staffing today please take the time to read this.

All after school clubs for Lent 2 are fully booked. Thank you for signing up!





REMINDERS

- INSET day is Monday 26th February Lent 2 term will begin on Tuesday 27th.
- Gates are locked promptly at 08:50
- Learning finishes at 15:20, the gates will be opened shortly after.

WHAT WE'VE BEEN UP TO



ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE



EYFS PLANTING TREES IN FOREST SCHOOL

CHINESE NEW YEAR





CAFOD ASSEMBLY

WHAT'S COMING UP...







A chance to have a chat with the senior leadership team over tea and cake!

We also have the pleasure of Compass: Changing Lives to explain the services that they offer and how they are supporting children in our school.



Wednesday 28th February 14:45-15:20 St John Fisher Academy





COMPASS IN SCHOOL ON 28TH FEBRUARY - 14:45









YOU ARE INVITED TO ...

SJF READING BREAKFAST

COME AND JOIN US FOR BREAKFAST AND A STORY, TO CELEBRATE WORLD BOOK DAY!

THURSDAY 7TH MARCH

FROM 8:15-8:50

A SUR<mark>VEY WILL BE EMAILED</mark> SHORTLY TO RSVP